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David Aydelott, Director
Dr. Monica L. Dillard, Principal

January 31, 2002

Gateway Music Festivals & Tours, Inc.
P.O. Box 1165
Monticello, Minnesota 55362

Dear Gateway Staff;

We want to take this opportunity to thank everyone at Gateway Music Festivals &
Tours, Inc. for the outstanding job on our recent trip to Honolulu, Hawaii. The trip was
wonderful and one that everyone will remember for a lifetime. It was an honor for us to
represent both the state of Tennessee and the battleship USS Tennessee during the 60™
Anniversary celebration of the attack on Pearl Harbor.

The detailed planning by the Gateway staff helped assure a successful trip. From
the very early stages last January to our final departure from Honolulu, our contacts with
you were always courteous, professional, and effective. Your thorough preparations
allowed us to enjoy the trip and simultaneously manage our group of students, staff, and
parents.

After our pleasant experience with you it is easy to understand why you have the
outstanding reputation you possess. We certainly will consider Gateway Music Festivals
& Tours, Inc. for our future travels and will recommend your company to our friends and
colleagues here in Tennessee and across the nation. Again, thank you for making our trip
a most memorable one!

Sincerely,

Yol Ha

Jo Ann Hood
Director
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David Aydelott
Director
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